
 

 

This Week  

Monday         November 4th         10am                       Ladies bible study (Jane’s) 

Tuesday           November 5th          7.30pm                   Prayer meeting 

Wednesday     November 6th         10am                        Ladies bible study (Priscilla’s) 

                                                       2.30pm-4.30pm            Welcome Café 

Thursday          November 7th        9.15am                    The Ark toddler group 

                                                       7-9pm                     Ten Sing 

Friday              November 8th        7-8.30pm                Youth Club for school years 7-11 

 

Sunday         November 10th       10.55am       Remembrance Sunday (See inside)         

 

 

Contacts 

Minister:             Rev Chris Farmer 01223 720733  pastor@histonbaptist.org.uk 

                   (Chris’ day off is Saturday. His study day is Friday, but he can be    

                           contacted on urgent matters.   

                           It would be appreciated if phone calls could be left until after 10am. 

Elders:                Hilary Allen   07702 843069     hilary.allen@histonbaptist.org.uk 

               Jane Magowan  01223 236582  jane.magowan@histonbaptist.org.uk 

               Bart Gonçalves. 07570 343124  bart.goncalves@histonbaptist.org.uk 

Youth Work:        youth@histonbaptist.org.uk  

Sunday School: Craig and Debs Robinson 01954 203793 

                           Helen Warren 07810 724800 

  Motivators: motivators@histonbaptist.org.uk 

Ten Sing            Ten Sing is a young people's Singing/Arts group. 11-18 years.  

                          Bonny Rogers 07787398043 cambridgetensing@gmail.com 

Newsletter:        Sheila Parr 01223 232620  newsletter@histonbaptist.org.uk 

Room Bookings:  Keith Willingham  07483 114002 bookings@histonbaptist.org.uk 

Admin:                Keith Willingham 07483 114002  admin@histonbaptist.org.uk 

                           (Keith is part-time and works mornings Monday-Thursday – emails or        

phone messages received outside of these hours will be picked up on the following 

workday morning)   

Website:            www.histonbaptist.org.uk 

 

Please I have copy for each newsletter by 4pm on the preceding Thursday.  

Thanks, Sheila 

           

                 

HBC has its own Facebook page   

                 

 

                                   

 

 
 

 

 

We say with confidence "The Lord is my helper. I 
will not be afraid"  

(Hebrews 13:6) 
 

Sunday November 3rd, 2024 

 

       The service is led by Janine Kisler-Green 

The Rev Mike Elcome brings us the message.  

Theme: The Helping God 

 

Services in Church You can connect to the service via your telephone landline 

on 0330 088 5830. There may be an automatic answer asking for the 

meeting ID, but it may just wait, in which case just put in the number: 238 

183 824 # Ignore the next question (about your ID or password) and press 

# again. You will be able to hear and speak to everyone.  

 

The Zoom Meeting ID: 238 183 824 

You can join Zoom for the live service, Recordings of the Sunday sermons are 

available on the Church Website.  

Please see the HBC website at www.histonbaptist.org.uk 

 

 

Prayer Corner If you would like someone to pray with you, the Prayer Corner 

is open after each morning service.   All matters are treated as confidential 

unless there is need to report a safeguarding concern.  

 

 

Connecting people to Jesus Christ and to each other 
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                                Please Pray For 

Gayle Painter, The Burmans, 

Ruth Wilson, John Blackburn,  

David Mudd, Hazel Newman, 

Prayer Gathering 

Join us at church this Tuesday at 7:30pm as we gather together for a time of 

sung worship, praise, and prayer, as we remember who our God is and all that 

he has done for us in Jesus Christ. Out of this great assurance we will then 

confidently lift our needs and the needs of the world to God, our Rock and 

Refuge.  

  

Remembrance Sunday 

Like before, we will be running a café in the church hall from 10am for those 

who will have been at the war memorial service at 9:30am.  This will be free 

to the community and a great way for us to connect with them. Our own 

Service of Remembrance will start at 10:55am.  

We would love cakes for the café! If you are able to bake/buy a cake for the 

café then please bring this to the church on Friday morning or between 9:30-

9:50am on Sunday. 

 

Book Launch   

I am delighted that I have now published my book of 

Christian poetry, entitled: "Flame of Faith", and have copies 

of it available as from this Sunday, 3rd November, at £6.99 

per copy.  50% of the profit from the books is going to 

Addenbrookes Charitable Trust.  I will be selling them at 

the Welcome Cafe on Wednesday 6th Nov, and also at a low-

key Book Launch event here in the L-shaped room at 2.30 p.m. on Thursday 

7th Nov, and I will be inviting people from the other Churches in the village 

to that event. If you are unable to come to either event but want a copy of 

the book, please speak to me after the service.  Thank you.  Margaret Jude. 

 

Shoeboxes 

I Have a stall in the foyer with goods for sale to add to your shoeboxes. 

Please can the boxes be delivered to me by next Sunday (10th) Kathleen  

Christmas Card Making Evenings in aid of Cancer Research UK 

You are invited to join in some Christmas Card making to raise money for 

Cancer Research UK. These will be held on Thursday Nov 28th at HBC and 

Friday November 15th and 29th at Cottenham Baptist church. Start time 

8pm, cost £12 for adults and £8 for young people, which includes all you need 

to make 5 handmade cards, drinks and nibbles. If you would like to join me 

please let me know on butterbeansagc@gmail.com or 07989392268, Annabel 

 

Happy Birthday to Rilla Molnar (6th), Andrew Tolliday (8th), Lily Robinson and 

Mick Collinwood (9th). 

 

The flowers today are provided and arranged by Ann Sitch, 

 

Donations to Charity. The Church has recently forwarded the two recent 

offerings as follows: 

Harvest Offering in September of £1,030.00 to Christian Aid. 

 Tearfund Offering on Sunday 20th October for the DEC Middle East 

Humanitarian Appeal of £910.40. 

 John Newman Treasurer 

 

Jam Jars Needed. I am looking for around 200 jam jars for a display at 

Carols by Candlelight. 

If you could start saving any jam jars that that you may have for me that 

would be lovely. 

If you could remove any labels from the jars that would be 

even more lovely and save me a job! 

If you could keep any jars at home until I need them that 

would be great, so get eating that JAM!!  Many thanks Ann 

Smith 

 

Accommodation Wanted. Julie Uttridge has a Christian friend wishing to 

move from Chester to be nearer family.  The couple are looking to purchase a 

3-bedroomed house in Histon/Impington.  Prepared to rent (not buy) outside 

of Histon/Impington.  If anyone has any info, please contact Julie on 

07867797626." 
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